
Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Lynn Craft <Icraft@Lynden.com>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 11:32 AM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: RE: LTI, Inc.

Hi Tina,

We are keeping the common carrier permit, we just no longer haul solid wasted. I assume the solid waste is a separate
permit that can be cancelled without affecting the common carrier permit?

Thanks

Lynn Craft
Paralegal

Lynden Incorporated
18000 International Blvd.
Suite 800
Seattle, WA 98188-4255

Telephone: (206) 439-4458
Fax: (206} 243-8415

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC) [mailto:tleipski@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 11:24 AM
To: Lynn Craft
Subject: FW: LTI, Inc.

Hi Lynn,

As you can see, Megan has forwarded your email to me for processing. I noticed that you also have a Common Carrier

permit. Are you keeping that active or are we cancelling it also?

Please advise.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski
Utilities &Transportation Commission
Licensing Services
360-664-1170
fax 360-58G-1181

From: Banks, Megan (UTC)
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 11:14 AM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: FW: LTI, Inc.
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We are in receipt of the UTC's June 5, 2015, letter to LTI, Inc. as well as your follow-up email dated June 25, 2015.

This is to advise you that LTI, Inc. no longer hauls solid waste and has not for quite some time. Accordingly, we don't
have any contracts or documentation to provide to the UTC.

We would like to close out the file with the UTC and ask you what the best process is for doing so.

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Lynn Craft
Paralegal
Lyndenlncorporated
18000 International Blvd.
Suite 800
Seattle, WA 98188-4255
Telephone: (206) 439-4458
Fax: (206) 243-8415


